
NATIONAL SCIENCE FOUNDATION 

Mr. Don Crabtree 
Route 1, Box 39 
Kimberly, Idaho 83341 

Dear Mr. Crabtree: 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20550 

July 23, 1971 

Some time ago I requested your help in our evaluation process, 
and I have long since received your comments. I am sorry that 
we have been so busy that I have not been able to acknowledge 
your reply and to thank you for your help before now. As you 
know, it is only with the aid of informed opinion such as yours 
that we are able to make decisions on these proposals; I am 
deeply grateful for your help. 

Sincerely yours, 

~ L 53 ,~ 
John B. Cornell 
Program Director for 
Anthropology 


